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Above: Screen shot from a 
Uzbekistan University that is 
forming; and, they’re looking for 
professors to teach.

New Opportunities
God is opening opportunities for Christian professors in the US to go 
overseas…and bring the gospel with them.

Last time we talked I updated you on a new opportunity for 
our ministry to expand into Ireland and the UK through a 
visiting professor at CSU. He has now moved home.  

While he’s earning his tenure status there I am sharing with him 
how to do conversational evangelism and how to build a Christian 
faculty ministry at the Queen’s University in Belfast. Nice answer 
to prayer!

Another opportunity has opened 
up

A former Christian professor who taught engineering at 
the Air Force Academy put a friend of his (another Air 
Force Academy graduate) in touch with me. This friend is 

working internationally with a group that is associated with the 
Navigator organization.  
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One of the places they work is in the mideast (please keep this 
confidential!) that are closed to missionaries and one of those 
nations they work in is Uzbekistan. Through their contacts there 
they have been working with an important “local” who is building 
a new polytechnic university in their capital for the government.

The good news is that the Air Force Academy graduate referral is 
asking our ministry to partner with this venture by allowing him to 
network with some of my key American Christian professors. Since 
my network is confidential I needed to vet him, their mission and 
their objectives; and I did that. 

What they want to do is bring in Christian professors—some from 
my network—who are trained in ministry that can teach academic 
disciplines at this new school. It’s a win-win situation where doors 
for the gospel through these Christian professors can be opened up, 
the professors will be paid for their work, and by their work they will 
help Uzbekistan’s poly-tech school to build and to flourish.

I have already put him in touch with one of my key professors who is 
interested in this project and is very qualified for this task and 
through him they are networking to others. Would you please pray 
for the long term success of this project? Would you pray that the 
way we do this would honor the Lord and open many new doors for 
the gospel in that country? Thanks!

On the Home Front

Phyllis is recovering better and better from her fall and 
surgeries. The depression is gone and she is basically able to 
again “run” the house: cooking, cleaning and overseeing her 

“boys.” She does still need to gain some weight back.  

On July 25th she’ll undergo prosthodontic surgery, but not on her 
jaw, but, rather on her teeth. They need to be lined up better and in 
order to do that they’ll create some crowns and bridges to enable her 
to better chew. That should provide her with improvement and 
begin to help with her eating more normally and we trust eventually 
with her weight.  

Thanks for praying!!  Jim for Phyllis and Scott

Artist rendering of the new Poly-tech 
university.



